To Whom It May Concern,

Homeschooling children is a privilege and a right parents have. It is not for the state to decide whether
parents can do this or not. Given the extremely liberal way our state and the teachers unions in Mn lean
| will not send my children to public school. As with most things in this state, legislators and executives

are sticking their nose in places they have no business. If this right is “taken away” we will leave the
state.



